. UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

NOV 0 8 1882

MEMORANDUM FOR: Files

SUBJECT: PHONE CALLS TO MR. WILLIAM SHELLEY, NOVEM3ER 2, 1982 AND
NOVEMBER 5, 1982

Two phone calls were made to Mr. Shelley to make arrangements for
Mr. Mausshardt's site visit, The first call was to suggest dates for the

visit and the second was to confirm that the visit would be on November 17, 1982
starting at 10:00 a.m,
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William A, Nixen

Uranium Process Licensing Section
Uranium Fuel Licensing Branch

Division of Fuel Cycle and
Material Safety, NMSS
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